
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Birkacre News     
Year 4                                                                                                                Summer 2019 
 

Off with their heads!!!!!!! You’ve guessed it – The Terrible Tudors 
 

Welcome back after the Easter 
break. This will be a busy and fun 
filled half term. We have the 
Crowning of Our Lady, our Tudor 
topic and a bank holiday! 
 Please remember to keep on top 
of the reading at home. 
Remember the children can read 
any book they are enjoying but 
please remember to sign the 
reading record book. Spellings 
come home each Friday. 
 

This half term our topic will be the Terrible 
Tudors! We will be learning about the War 
of the Roses, Tudor medicine, crime and 
punishment as well as making Tudor Purses 
or crowns!  
In maths we will be working on different 
measurements and converting them. In 
Literacy we are reading stories set in Tudor 
times as well as writing our own. We will 
also be writing diary entries as a Tudor 
child. 
Science activities will be based around 
materials, how they can change with a 
focus on the water cycle. 
 

This Term: 
 

During this term the children 

will take part in the crowning 

of Our Lady. This will take 

place on Sunday 12th May at 

the 10.30am mass.   

Please meet in the school hall 

by 10.15am in First Holy 

Communion clothes. 

Details as to who will crown 

will follow. 
 

 

Don’t forget to access twitter 

for updates on what the children 

get up to during the school week; 

@birkacre_class 

REMEMBER 
 

P.E is every Thursday and every other Monday. 

P.E. kits must be in school. 

Swimming – Every Friday morning for a group of 

Year 4 children. Please make sure you have a 

towel and hat. 

Rewards 

Star of the Day 

Table of the week 

Reader of the week 

TT Rockstar of the Week 
 


